
Kandy, Sri Lanka
October 9, 2016

Dear Ed, Ed, and Izumi,
We were very saddened to learn that Lore has passed away. Please accept our

deepest sympathy and be assured that our thoughts are with you. 
Our memories of Lore go way back. For me, Ken, of course, all the way back

to the houses in Cleveland, when I frequently stayed for a week and so. Lore taught
me so much about washing clothes and housekeeping. We spent many hours talking
about life and her experiences in Germany. Those days were precious and remain
vivid in my mind. She helped me grow up more than anyone knew. In recent years,
Lore was also very welcoming to Visakha. We thoroughly enjoyed our brief visits
with you. It was a joy to hear her insights into current events and family goings-on. 

We regret that we have been so far away for the last eleven years. We rejoiced,
however, to hear that Lore responded to someone’s visit. We will always remember her
lovely smile.

We also regret that we will not be able to attend 
the memorial service for Lore, but in her memory and 
honor we have made a fifty-dollar donation to 
UNICEF for hurricane relief in Haiti. 
All the merit of that donation 
is shared with her. 
May she be happy.

With loving thoughts,
Ken and Visakha


